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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Y4 Multiplication Tables Check 
As you may be aware, the government has launched a statutory ‘Multiplication Tables Check’ 
for all Year 4 pupils this year, taking place in June.  Attached is a leaflet published by the 
government to explain the details of the check.  School have a three-week window, beginning on 
the 8th June, to deliver it.  Having taken part in the pilot study last academic year, we are already 
familiar with the process and will ensure this is a fun and stress-free experience for the children.   
 
In terms of parental support, all we ask is that you continue to help your child to learn their times 
tables as per our homework policy.  The leaflet covers all aspects of the Multiplication Tables 
Check but, should you have any additional questions or concerns, I will be holding a drop-in 
session in the classroom on Monday 30th March at 3.30pm.  Please feel free to come along if there 
is anything you wish to find out. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
 
Miss Stuart 
Year 4 Class Teacher 
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